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Halloween entertainment at Meyer House Care Home

We enjoyed a very spooky morning on Monday 31 October as we celebrated Halloween with our residents at Meyer House

Care Home.

We transformed our lounge into a spooktacular Halloween den, featuring some lovely big hairy spiders and we all enjoyed wearing

Halloween hats and accessories.

Our team member Debbie and her husband Steve sang some great songs for us with lots of audience participation – even Suzi

our Pat Dog came along for the morning to join in the fun.

A highlight were our colourful Halloween-themed cupcakes. Scarily tasty!
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